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What has happened in school this week? 

 

This week has been action packed in our classrooms and some of you 
may have also noticed further upgrades to our buildings - Lillington is 
transforming before our very eyes both inside and out.   
 

All the staff enjoy helping your children grow into their very best 
selves.  It is important to recognise the part we all play in helping the 
children who attend Lillington School to continue to make the right 
choices.  This week key stage 2 children listened to  
Mrs Wallace’s assembly regarding the importance of respectful  
language and accepting how different we all are. This will be an  
ongoing message to all the children who attend Lillington - kindness is 
key. 
 

We wish all the Year 6 children visiting Boreatton Park next week a 
very happy and successful leavers trip. 
 

A reminder that Year 5 children will be experiencing their swimming  
taster on Thursday – full swimming kit and a towel will be required 
please. 
 

Children who attend nursery on Tuesday morning are asked to bring a 
cardboard box in with them.  We will be hosting a very special guest; 
author Kat Walsh will be helping us learn about her new story ‘The 
Box’. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Lillington Nursery & Primary School 
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IMPORTANT NOTICES 

  

All lost property that has not been 
claimed will be donated to charity 

next week.  

Please read the WHIZZ notice with your children.  The 
weekly notices contain lots of helpful tips and advice. 

Whizz to page 13. 

Don't forget to come and join the fun at the  
summer fete this Saturday, 12-3pm. Stalls, 

games, inflatables, food and drink and more.  
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What has happened in Nursery this week? 

 

Nursery have enjoyed listening to our new focus 
story ‘Superworm’ as well as following our own  
interests in provision  
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What has happened in Bevan this week? 

 
We have been working very hard on our writing skills.  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 23 June   

What has happened in Darwin this week? 

 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 
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What has happened in Peake this week? 

We have been practising our throwing and  
catching skills in PE. We have also been  
practising our drawing and painting skills to 
make a start on our Tudor portrait.  More details 
will be added next week.  
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What has happened in Drew this week? 

We compared digital devices to traditional tools in 
computing. We experienced drawing with  
computer software to see how it compared with  
using a pencil and paper.  
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What has happened in Hopper this week? 

We have been writing our own versions of Zelda 
and the rain car. We published them in the  
computer suite on Friday.  
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What has happened in  Pankhurst this week? 

We have been learning about significant  
individuals from Ancient Greece. They have used 
a variety of books and the internet to complete  
research to find out about the lives and work of 
Plato and Socrates. This led to some very  
interesting discussions about philosophy. 
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What has happened in Angelou this 

week? 

We have used our knowledge of 2D shape properties 
to classify, construct and design their very own 3D 
shapes from 2D nets. We overcame our frustrations 
and difficulties with a combination of determination 
and mathematical resilience. #Backofthenet! 
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What has happened in King this week? 

 

 We have continued with our Line, Light and  
Shadows art project this week. We have learnt a 
range of shading skills including contour lines,  
cross-hatching, stippling and scribbling. After  
learning the techniques, we practised the skills using 
pencil, charcoal and ink.  Here are some photos of us 
in action!   
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What has happened in  Forest School this week? 

Week three of forest school and we have begun to 
lash pieces of wood together to create simple 
frames, hopefully we will be sending home picture 
frames in a couple of weeks. The children were  
enthusiastic about collecting materials for our  
collaborative weaving, showed resilience when 
learning to lash and are really excited go build a 
rope swing over the coming weeks. 
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Don't forget 
to come and 
join the fun 
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We are week 1 when we  

return on Monday 26 June 

our menus | Educaterers 

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus


 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Thank you for reading our newsletter  
and taking a note of the important  

information and dates.  
 

We look forward to seeing you all on  
Monday 26 June.  

 
 

Have a wonderful time at the Summer Fete 
a great deal of time and effort goes into  

organising a fun event for all. Thank you 
to all the parent and staff volunteers.  

 
 


